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Berina Causevic

From: cms@erawa.com.au
Sent: Wednesday, 2 October 2019 12:30 PM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: Form Submitted From ERA Home [Lodge your submission]

A 'Lodge your submission' form has been submitted from the ERA Home website. 

The supplied details are specified below: 

Consultation: Consultation on draft decision - Water licence review 2019 

Are you submitting as an 
individual or on behalf of an 
organisation?: 

Organisation 

Organisational name: Shire of Gnowangerup 

Full Name: Vin Fordham Lamont 

Email: vin@gnowangerup.wa.gov.au 

Telephone: 08 9827 1007 

Comments: 

We have an issue with the requirements for an MOU between licensees and the 
Department of Health in relation to sewerage services. Who will prepare the 
document? Who will pay the costs of preparation, registration, etc? 
 
There are already an onerous number of requirements for small licensees such as 
the Shire of Gnowangerup and an MOU would appear to add to the existing 
bureaucratic red tape. 
 
In an ideal situation, the state government would be providing sewerage services 
rather than local government having to go outside their core business to do so. 

Document 1:  

Document 2:  

Terms of submission: This submission can be published on the ERA's website. 

Originating URL: https://www.erawa.com.au/current-consultations 


